To: Scott Loeff
Subject: Holiday gift 

 

Good morning Scott,

 

A gift of Garretts Popcorn was sent to the Electrical Bureau unsolicited.  The popcorn was sent by Edge Electrical Services.  I have put the popcorn on a table in the office for all who care to, to enjoy.  I will reach out to Edge Electrical and ask them to not do this again in the future.

 

Mike Reynolds

Chief Electrical Inspector

City of Chicago

Department of Buildings

